
 
December 9, 2020 

 

Coronavirus Food Assistance Program 2.0 Reminder:  

Application Deadline is December 11 

 
The deadline to apply for the United States Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) 

Coronavirus Food Assistance Program (CFAP) 2.0 is Friday, December 11, 2020.  

This is a separate program from the original CFAP program and also provides direct 

financial assistance to producers of eligible agricultural commodities facing market 

disruptions and additional costs due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.      

 

All details about CFAP 2.0, including payment rates, may be found at 

https://www.farmers.gov/cfap.  Those eligible may apply in the same manner as 

the original CFAP program, through their local Farm Service Agency office.  Eligible 

producers are encouraged to apply for this program.   

 

For more information about the USDA’s actions in response to COVID-19 you may 

visit: https://www.usda.gov/coronavirus or 

https://www.kyfb.com/federation/covid-19-resources/. 
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